
 
 

 
 

ANNEX C 
 

Proposed Double Yellow Lines 
Cranbrook Drive/Tunstall Road, Sittingbourne 

(FIRST CONSULTATION) 
 
Following several requests, including one from Tunstall Parish Council, it is proposed to 
install double yellow lining in Cranbrook Drive, Sittingbourne, near the junction with Tunstall 
Road.  
 
We have received reports that vehicles parked close to the Tunstall Road junction in 
Cranbrook Drive are forcing motorists onto the opposite side of the road where they are 
being met by vehicles turning into Cranbrook Drive. It is therefore proposed to install double 
yellow lines on the junction and to extend these down one side of the road to protect the 
entrance of Bramble Down Place.  
 
If you support or object to the proposal please complete the reply slip below and return to 
Technical Services, Swale Borough Council, Swale House, East Street, Sittingbourne ME10 
3HT, before Friday 25th May 2012.  A space has also been provided to allow you to add any 
further comments you may have. 
 
The installation of the proposed restrictions will be subject to funding availability. 

 
Proposed Double Yellow Lines – Cranbrook Drive/Tunstall Road, Sittingbourne 
  
Please tick one of the following boxes 
 
 I Support the proposal to install double 

yellow lines 
 I Object to the proposal 

    
Name & Address Comments 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    

The information supplied will only be used in conjunction with this proposal, and used for geographical analysis 
purposes only 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
ANNEX C 

 
 
Plan of proposed restrictions 
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